
EYFS 
FAMILY FRIDAY

 FRIDAY 29TH
SEPTEMBER

3.00 -  3 .30  PM
IN THE NURSERY AND

RECEPTION
CLASSROOMS.

We welcome you into Early Years on
Friday 29th September, 3pm for
our first Family Friday event. We
are celebrating our love of books

and invite you to come and share a
story with your child. 

We look forward to seeing you
there!

PLEASE ENTER VIA THE
EYFS DROP OFF/

COLLECTION GATE


